NOTICE OFf PUBLIC HEARING

The Potlatch Planning and Zoning will hold a Public Hearing
to consider any and all comments on the following:

The Potlatch Planning and Zoning will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on February 6, 2024, in the Council
Chambers at Potlatch City Hall, 195 6th St, Potlatch, Idaho to take comments on the request by Elk River En-
terprises, LLC to annex in 11.67 acres of parcel #PR41N04W066756 located adjacent to the NE city limits of
of the City of Potlatch, ID, on HWY 6, with proposed zoning of single-family residential. Written comments
must be received by Friday, February 2, 2023. PLEASE MAIL YOUR WRITTEN COMMENTS TO: CITY OF POTLATCH, P.0. BOX 525, POT-
LATCIH, ID 83855. All interested persons are invited to appear and show cause, if any, why such an annexation should or should not be
approved., Additional information is available at City Hall during regular office hours (10:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. and 1:30 p.m.-5:00 p.m.
weekdays). City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone desiring accommodations for disabilities related to documents
for the hearing, please contact City Hall, 208-875-0708 at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing.

The Public Hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 6, 2024 in
the Council Chambers at Potlatch City Hall, 195 6th Street, Potlatch, Idaho.

1. Check the appropriate boxes and return to the City Hall by 5:00 p.m., Friday,
February 2, 2024. Please include your name and address on any correspondence.
Neutral
Comments (attached)

Support applicant’s request
Do not support the applicant’s request

2. Visit our office with your written comments at 195 6th Street, Potlatch, or

3. E-mail: cityhall@cityofpotlatch.org, or Name and Address:

4., Fax your comments to 208-875-0130

or

5. Attend the public hearing.

COMMENTS:







